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SolaHD™ SL Series
Single and Multi Output
Power Supplies

SL (Silver Line) Series Certifications Update

Effective immediately, the SolaHD SL Silver Line Series of linear power supplies by Emerson
will no longer carry the CE mark.

As with other legacy power supplies, it is not feasible to
reinstate the CE certification for many legacy power
supplies, due to recent changes to CE certification
requirements. Effective immediately, we are no longer
able to sell these products into Europe regardless of
manufacturing date. The units will still bear the cRUus
mark for the US and Canada. The SL series products can
still be sold, and used in applications, in the US and
Canada. However, they cannot be used in applications sold
into Europe, or any other country requiring the CE
certification.

Note that while we do not plan to phase out the SL Series at this time, they are not
recommended for new applications. Updates to the product line are no longer feasible. Also,
while a few of the SL parts may have similar input and output specifications as the SVL Series
or SCP Series, there is no direct replacement available or close alternative for the SL Series
open style linear power supplies.

For additional information about SolaHD SL Series Power Supplies contact Technical Support
at solahd.technicalservices@emerson.com.
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